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You have requested that the effective date be December 31, 2013.  It is very unusual
to have such an effective date, because the repeals and other changes will take effect
with one day left in the year (a delayed effective date specifies when a change is first
applicable, from the beginning of the day specified, not at the end of the day specified).
Normally, if you want current law to run through the end of the year, the effective date
would be January 1.

No one addressed the issue in my Drafter’s Note of fee payment, so I will assume that
no initial applicability provision is needed.
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